
SOCIETY COMMEMORATES PRESIDENT JOHN TYLER’S BIRTHDAY AT
HOLLYWOOD CEMETERY

Members of The Society of the War of 1812 in the Commonwealth of Virginia,
presented a wreath at the final resting place of President John Tyler at Hollywood
Cemetery, Richmond, Virginia, on March 28, 2022. Family descendants of the Tyler
family were also present at the ceremony. The U.S. Army presented the presidential
wreath which was followed by a short talk by President Paul Walden of the Society of
the War of 1812 in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

Left to Right: Stuart Butler, James Green, Mike Lyman, Hugh Markham, Paul Walden,
and unnamed Tyler family member.



Society Members in the background, Tyler family members in the foreground.



Presidential wreath at President Tyler’s tomb at Hollywood Cemetery, Richmond, VA


